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 Dominican Republic Teams - 2015

Financial Support Donation Options

Financial Support by Mail 
1.   For a tax deductible donation, make your check payable to Food For the Hungry. (Make sure your correct address is on the check.)

2.   DO NOT write Team Member Name on check Memo line.

3.   Mail your support in the enclosed envelope.  Write the Team Member’s name you are supporting in the lower left corner of the envelope.
NOTE:  We have envelopes printed up and they are available.  If you do not want to wait, I suggest you provide an envelope for your sponsor that is addressed and stamped, along with writing your name in the lower left corner of the envelope.  Pre-address the envelope to:

Placer Bonito Support
PMB 200
745 N. Gilbert Rd. Ste 124
Gilbert, AZ 85234


PLEASE NOTE: If your personal support checks from donors are sent directly to Food for the Hungry they WILL NOT count towards your personal account total, but will be credited toward Special Projects.  Edwina Arthur will record your donations and forward the checks to Food for the Hungry on a regular basis.  Receipts will be sent from Food for the Hungry directly to the individuals who donate funds.
Financial Support On-Line: (Tax deductible)
1.   Go to https://www.fh.org/sweathawgs
2.   Read the information about our partnership with Food for the Hungry.
3.   Scroll down to the bottom of the page for a list of the Support Team Members.

4.   Select the name of the Team Member you want to support.

5.   Select the Amount you want to give and if your donation is One-Time or Monthly.

6.   Select GIVE NOW.

7.   Verify your “Cart” has the correct donation information listed.

8.   Enter your Personal Contact Information in the spaces provided.

9.   Select Continue.

10.  Fill in your Credit Card Number, the CVV2 code on the back of the card and the Expiration Date in the format MMYY. 

11.  Select Process Donation.

12.  You will receive an email confirming the donation.
The team and Food for the Hungry cannot thank you enough for your prayer and financial support.
He who is kind to the poor lends to the Lord, and He will reward him for what he has done. Proverbs 19:17
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